
 
 

 

Welcome to Brylin Behavioral Health! We are glad you chose us for your mental health needs. 

In order for us to best serve you, we have placed our initial paperwork documents on our 

website. Given the current health epidemic, all appointments will occur via telehealth (phone 

or webcam) until face-to-face sessions can be resumed. Please know that we understand this is 

not ideal and hope to resume face-to-face appointments as soon as possible.  

You will find the following documents to be completed and returned PRIOR to your first 

appointment: 

 New Client Information 

 MSSI-SA Questionnaire 

 PHQ-9 Questionnaire 

 Medical History 

 Consent for Telehealth Services 

 Authorization form to coordinate care with your Primary Care Physician 

 Authorization form for an emergency contact 

 Payment Agreement 

 Two Privacy Notices indicating you understand your rights as a patient 

These documents can be returned to us by scan/e-mail back to lrogers@brylin.com (please 
type “Secure: Initial Paperwork” in the subject line); faxed back to 716-634-1098 or sent via 
mail to:     Support Staff 
     531 Farber Lakes Dr. Suite 201 
     Williamsville, NY 14221 
 
Please be aware that we will not be able to see you for your initial appointment without 
these documents, and if they have not been received your appointment may be postponed.  
 
We have also made available our Notice of Privacy Rights and Responsibilities as a client for 
your review.  
 
Our office staff will available to answer questions you may have and help you navigate the 

intake process. They can be reached by phone at 716-632-5450. Thank you again for your time 

and patience.   

Sincerely,  

The BryLin Behavioral Health Team 


